
Looking Ahead  
 

• May 5, 2024  Youth Mass at 5 PM 

• May 8, 2024  Flower Mart Field Trip for all Classes 

• May 9, 2024  School Mass for pre-K to Grade 3 at 9 AM 

• May 9, 2024  SPN Band Concert at 5:30 PM 

• May 9, 2024  Home and School Association General Membership Meeting at 6 PM 

• May 10, 2024  NO SCHOOL – Faculty Retreat 

• May 15, 2024  Spirit Day at Texas Roadhouse (all day) 

• May 15, 2024  Talent Show Dress Rehearsal 

• May 16, 2024  School Mass for pre-K to Grades 4 and 5 at 9 AM 

• May 16, 2024  ART SHOW from 3:30-6:00 PM  
• May 16, 2024  TALENT SHOW at 6 PM 

• May 18, 2024  SPN Parish Yard Sale and Car Wash 

• May 19, 2024  SPN Parish Picnic and SPN School’s ALUMNI GATHERING at 12:30-4 PM 

• May 21, 2024  SPN 7th Annual Golf Tournament  

• May 23, 2024  School Mass for Grades 6 through 8 at 8:15 AM (Field Day) 

• May 23, 2024  Field Day – Sign up to Volunteer with Mr. Bateman 

• May 23, 2024   Early Dismissal at 12:15 PM 

• May 24, 2024  NO SCHOOL - Happy Memorial Day Weekend 

• May 27  NO SCHOOL - Happy Memorial Day 

• May 28  8th Grade Field Trip to Hershey Park 
•  

  
 

  

 

 

 

May 3, 2024 

INFORMATIONAL FLYERS INCLUDED IN THIS NEWSLETTER: 
SCHOOL EVENTS – May/June School Calendar, May/June Lunch Menu, HSA Tuition 
Raffle, SPN Talent Show (5/16), SPN Alumni Gathering (5/19), and SPN Golf 
Tournament (5/21), and Vince’s Field Trip Permission Form 
PARISH EVENTS –Adoration Chapel, SPN Yard Sale (5/18), Spring Youth Ministry 
Events, and SPN Parish Picnic (5/19) 

Official PBIS Silver School & 2024 Kindness Certified School  
2021-2023 Top Work Places – 3 years in a row 

 

Social Media 
 

Facebook: 

St. Philip Neri Catholic 

School 
 

Instagram:  

Spnjesters 
 

St. Philip Neri School • 410-859-1212 • office@spnmd.org  • spnmd.org 

  
 

2023-2024 School Year 

Mission Statement: 
St. Philip Neri School is dedicated to fostering Catholic faith and academic excellence. Under the guidance of the Holy Spirit, 

students are provided the opportunity to develop their gifts and talents while striving to become active members of their church.  
A foundation for future success and life-long learning is provided in partnership with the family, parish and school community. 

 

mailto:office@spnmd.org
http://www.spnmd.org/


   

MAY 9 
HSA’s GENERAL  

MEMBERSHIP MEETING  

AT 6 PM 
Every parent in our school is part of the Home and School Association.  

Please plan to attend to hear news about the 2023-2024 school year events 

and to vote on new board members!   

MAY 5 
YOUTH MASS AT 5 PM 
All are welcome to attend this Mass! 
 

MAY 9 
SPRING BAND CONCERT AT 5:30 PM 
Please enjoy the musical talents of our band students!  

The performance will be in the parish hall! 
 

MAY 9 
SCHOOL MASS FOR STUDENTS  

IN PRE-K TO GRADE 3! 
Please join us in the church at 9 AM. 

All are welcome! 

 

MAY 8 
FLOWER MART FIELD TRIP 
Every student with a signed permission form will be  

walking to Vince’s to purchase flowers for the  

favorite ladies in their life!  We ask that each  

student bring in a box (shoe box size) to carry  

their gifts back to school! 
!   

 
 



    

 

ENROLLMENT FOR 2024-2025 

COMPLETED CHECKLISTS ARE PAST DUE! 39% Missing!!! 
 

If you have NOT completed your checklist, your student is in jeopardy of losing their spot at 

our school.  We have a huge waitlist of families waiting to get into SPN.   
 

Ms. Amy has been keeping track of a few families who are waiting for certain information 

before completing their checklists.  If you are NOT on this list and have NOT completed your 

checklist, please contact Ms. Amy Sewell IMMEDIATELY at asewell@spnmd.org. 

We understand that younger siblings new to the school may not have their health forms 

completed as of this date, so their checklist might not be at 100%.  The CONTRACT and 

FACTS tuition payment plans must be set up. 
 

Financial aid awards from the Archdiocese of Baltimore (AOB), SPN SCHOOL and SPN 

PARISH have been posted and awards notices sent to recipients.  Questions about financial 

aid may directed to Mrs. Sue Wenzlick at swenzlick@spnmd.org.  
   

Unless your tuition payment is set up by May 6, you are in jeopardy of 

losing your financial aid.  

MAY 10 – NO SCHOOL 
  

Please keep our SPN faculty in your prayers as  

they spend a day refreshing themselves in the  

love of God on their faculty retreat. 

Congratulations to one of our staff members  

on winning the SPN Jester Spirit Award.   

Each week we honor a different faculty or  

staff member for being awesome! 
 

             Congratulations to  

            Ms. Susan DeLoach! 
 
 

        WAY TO BE AWESOME,  

                 Ms. DeLoach! 
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Need to earn your Family Service Hours?   

Here are some opportunities in the month of May! 

BY MAY 17 
Collecting gift card donations for 

the golf tournament.  $25 in gift 

cards earn 2 volunteer hours.   
 

Drop off gift cards in the school 

office in an envelope marked “Gift 

Card Donations for Golf 

Tournament” along with your name 

to receive credit by May 17. 
 

Contact Mrs. Wenzlick for more 

info at swenzlick@spnmd.org 
 

MAY 16 
TALENT SHOW 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

Please contact Ms. Amy Sewell  

for more information at 

asewell@spnmd.org. 

 

May 23 – FIELD DAY 
To volunteer, please register at Mr. Bateman’s website at https://spnpe.weebly.com/ 

 
 

SPN PARISH PICNIC Volunteer Signup Link 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E44A4A929A2FD0-49075164-parish 

MAY 17, 18 and 19 
 

PARISH PICNIC VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Setup for the picnic will be held on Friday, May 17,  

at 5:30 PM and Saturday, May 18, from 1-3 PM.   

On May 19 volunteers are also needed to help with the 

games, monitor the moon bounce, and help in other areas.   

For more information on specific jobs, please contact 

Janice at janlazinski@gmail.com.  

 

 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL DATES AND CHANGES TO OUR 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 
 

Thursday, May 30 

Early dismissal at 12:15 PM due to 8th Grade Luncheon 

Extended care will be open after dismissal. 
 

Friday, May 31 

Early dismissal at 2:00 PM due to 8th Grade Graduation 

Extended care will be open after dismissal. 
 

Wednesday, June 5 

Kindergarten Graduation will be at 9 AM on June 5  

(not on June 6 as previously stated.)  
 

Sorry for these late additions to our school calendar! 

May 29  
8th Grade 

Parents/Faculty vs. 

Class of 2024 students 

SOFTBALL GAME at 

1:30 PM! 

 

Please register at    

Mr. Bateman’s website 

listed above if you 

plan to play in this fun 

game!  No volunteer 

hours given to play. 

mailto:swenzlick@spnmd.org
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Great source of information at: 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthmatters.org/find-help/parents-families/ 

 

See page 13 about online 

groups for preteens and teens 

pertaining to divorced and 

separated families. 

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthmatters.org/find-help/parents-families/


  



 



 

SPN Basketball Commissioner 

and Co-Commissioner 
We are looking for volunteers to coordinate the 

2024-2025 basketball season at SPN. This 

program is for students in our school as well as 

part of the parish.For more information about 

these positions, please email Shannon Coleman at 

scoleman02@gmail.com or call at 240-603-4992. 

mailto:scoleman02@gmail.com


 



 



 

 

PARISH EVENTS AND INFORMATION http://www.stclementandstphilipneripastorate.org/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPN PARISH 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

WEEKEND MASSES 
Saturday Mass at 5 PM 

Sunday Masses at  

        8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, and 11:30 AM 
 

DAILY MASS 
Thursday at 9:00 AM 

Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri at 6:30 PM 

 

 

 



 



 



 
 

4B worked on their HOUSE POSTERS for the games held on our SPN House Competition Day! 



 
 

Congratulations to all of our winners at the Home and 

School Association’s Family Bingo!  Thanks to the HSA 

for working so hard on this event! 



 
 



 
 

Congratulations to the newest 8th grade members of the  

St. Philip Neri Chapter of the National Junior Honor Society! 

Emma, Sofia, Joseph, and Michael 

We are very proud of you and all your hard work! 



 

 

Eighth grade students applying for acceptance into Curley who 

meet the following criteria may be eligible to be St. Bonaventure 

Scholars: 

-90% or better on the High School Placement Test 

-Exemplary middle school academic performance 

-Successful St. Bonaventure Scholar interview 

-Exemplary recommendations  

Congratulations to Zachary, Charles, and Joseph!   

They were named St. Bonaventure Scholars for Archbishop 

Curley High School! Way to go, boys!  We are so proud of you! 

 

 Congratulations to 

Patrick on receiving 

his First Holy 

Communion.  

 May God bless you! 

 



 

 

Opie 



 
 



 
 



 

 

Thanks to our amazing moderators! 



 



 



 

More information to be given 

later about summer work! 



 


